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Dear colleagues  

 
HIP is back with an amazing staff association event  
 
This time, it is a musical experience, namely “THE SHOW - a tribute to ABBA” in Herning 
Congress Center: http://www.mch.dk/oplevelser/koncerter/the-show-abba-1. 
 
The date is: Sunday, 23 April 2017 at 20:00  
 
The event is DKK 150 for members of the staff association and DKK 450 for non-members. You are 
welcome to bring a companion (non-member price). 
 
We will start with a nice dinner in Teaterkælderen at 17:00; the price for the buffet is DKK 238 
(same price for all). It is optional to participate in the dinner. 
 
We have reserved a number of tickets and must get back to Herning Congress Centre fairly quickly 
as to the total amount of tickets we need. Thus, the deadline for registration and payment is 
already Friday, 10 February 2017, so please make sure to mark your calendar and pay either in 
cash at the reception or transfer the amount to the account 7640 1107479. 
 
 
Regards 
 
The HIP Board 
 

 

http://www.mch.dk/oplevelser/koncerter/the-show-abba-1

